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Repair and maintenance work for select roadways and parking lots at Newnham Campus

have been scheduled for the week of Monday, Aug. 18.

While signage and barriers will be put up for the safety of our students, employees, visitors

and the external community, please review the following sections so that you know what to

expect and can plan ahead if needed.

 Au Large Blvd. and Premier Davis Blvd.  | Roadway pavement repair

Evening and overnight lane closures of the campus roadways on Tuesday, Aug. 19

and Wednesday, Aug. 20, starting at 7 p.m. until 7 a.m. the next day, respectively

Completion by the morning of Thursday, Aug. 21

Vehicle traffic will be permitted for the duration of the repair, as no complete closure

of all lanes will be scheduled at any time

 Lot 1  | Asphalt patching

Lot to close evening of Monday, Aug. 18 and reopen on Wednesday, Aug. 20

 Lot 4  | Line painting

Lot to close on Thursday, Aug. 21 and reopen on Friday, Aug. 22
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